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Tuesday 28 August 2012

Dear Mr Gardner,

Freedom of Information Reference: Our ref: FOI-20121/265260

Thank you for your correspondence received by my office on the 28 August 2012.

You have requested the following information under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act

2000:

Please can you tell me how many complaints have you received in relation to the following based at
Haworth:

1) Car Stoppers and/or Changegate Car Park and/or Ted Evans and/or Gareth Evans in connection to
Car Stoppers and/or Changegate Car Park

2) How many of these complaints resulted in a recorded incident?

3) How many incidents resulted in further action be taken?

4) How many incidents resulted in a prosecution?

5) Ideally I would like this information for the last 10-years but would be satisfied with the last
12-months.

Your request will now be considered and you will receive a response within the statutory timescale of

20 working days as defined by the Act, subject to the information not being exempt. In some

circumstances West Yorkshire Police may be unable to achieve this deadline. If this is likely you will



be informed at the earliest opportunity. If you no longer require the information, please inform us

at your earliest convenience.

The information supplied in connection with this application will be used for the purpose of the

administering of this request and to ensure the accuracy of Police systems.

Yours sincerely,

Gemma Burton

Freedom of Information Project Officer

pp

Steven Harding

Head of Information Management

The West Yorkshire Police in complying with their statutory duty under section 1 and 11 of the

Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not breach the Copyright,

Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the copyright owner of the enclosed

information will continue to be protected by law. Applications for the copyright owner's written

permission to reproduce any part of the attached information should be addressed to The Force

Solicitor, West Yorkshire Police, Headquarters, PO Box 9, Laburnum Road, Wakefield WF1 3QP.


